
IMPORTANT UPDATE FOR WINTER 2022 CLASSES

Winter 2022 Message

Our Winter Core Classes for 2022 will continue in the virtual format. We will re-evaluate for 10-Week 
Core Classes that begin in late March. Once a series is launched on the website and promoted to be 
delivered virtually, that delivery format will be maintained for the entire run of the series. Some of our 
one-off programs are currently being offered in-person at this time.

The description for each of our programs—whether a one-off event or ongoing series—states 
whether it is being offered virtually or in-person. When a program is offered in-person, our 
established protocol requires proof of vaccination and a mask while in the building.

Staff and facilitators continue to evaluate best practices with regard to COVID-19 on a monthly 
basis. The goal of the organization is to provide the most intentional and effective circle experience 
possible while also maintaining safety for all. Some considerations include:

 How large or small can the circle be if we meet in-person? (number of attendees allowed)
 How are in-person enrollments doing, compared to virtual? (number of attendees enrolled)
 Is a significantly smaller in-person writing circle financially sustainable for the organization?
 What additional stress is put on facilitators and circle members by meeting in-person?
 How are we best utilizing our human resources among facilitators?

Your questions and concerns are valued! Please share them with executive director Lisa Rocklin 
at LROCKLIN@womenwriting.org.
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